Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF HIGHWAY SAFETY AND MOTOR VEHICLES
The Department of Highway Safety and Motor Vehicles announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: June 22, 2016, 9:30 a.m. – 11:00 a.m., ET - CANCELLED
PLACE: Neil Kirkman Building, Conference Room A339, 2900 Apalachee Parkway, Tallahassee Florida 32399, GoToMeeting call-in information was also provided
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The above scheduled meeting has been CANCELLED.
For more information, you may contact: Terrence Samuel, 2900 Apalachee Parkway, Room D315, Tallahassee, FL 32399, (850)617-2100, terrencesamuel@flhsmv.gov.
